%ﬂﬁﬂowbead County

February 11, 2016

Parkland County
53109A HWY 779
Parkland County, AB. T7Z 1R1

Attention: Beth James, Chief Administrative Officer

RE: TERMINIATION OF FIRE SERVICES AGREEMENT

The current fire services agreement between Parkland County and Yellowhead County is 15
years old and does not reflect the current service or operations being provided to or received by
the respective municipality.

Over the last number of years, Yellowhead County has tried to engage Parkland County in
negotiating a revised fire services agreement; however it has never been received as a high
priority for Parkland and therefore we never seem to be able to move this item forward.

As the current agreement does not in any real terms cover the actual service being provided,
Yellowhead County Council has approved giving Parkland County one (1) years notice of
termination as per clause 21 of the agreement. Our intent is to have a new agreement in place
forthwith and we can mutually agree to terminate this existing agreement prior to the one year
notice period.

Should you have no desire to renew the Fire Services Agreement, please advise and we can
perhaps mutually agree to move the termination date up. If the desire is to continue with some
form of arrangement for Fire Services from Yellowhead County, please have your staff contact
Director Albert Bahri at 780-723-4800 so we can begin drafting a revised, updated agreement.
Our desire is to have this initiative concluded before the end of April.

Should you have questions or concerns, please call.

Best Regards

_ oRame
JackRanime, CLGM :
Chief{Administrative Officer ! !

2716 1st Avenue, Edson, Alberta, Canada T7E 1IN Phone; 780-723:4800 Toll Free: 1-800-665:6030 Fax: 780-723-5066 Email: info@yellowheadcounty.ab.ca.



